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Ref. No.                                                                                    Date : 13/03/2025 

 

NOTICE 

This is to inform all students and staff that  

Vivekjyoti College will remain closed on 14
th

 & 15
th

 March 

2025 on account of Doljatra. 

The college will reopen and function as usual on 17
th

 

March 2025 (Monday). 

We wish everyone a joyful and safe celebration! 

 

 

 

 

 


